
MAY 5 - 9 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES    
MAY 5  BLOOD DRIVE, 2:00 - 6:00 PM 

MAY 7  SCHOOL-WIDE FIELD TRIP TO SOUTH BEND CUBS GAME   

MAY 8  SECONDARY AWARDS NIGHT, 7:00 PM 

MAY 9  ELEMENTARY MUSICAL, 9:00 AM & 7:00 PM  

MAY 13  TK-2ND FIELD DAY AT MICHIANA CHRISTIAN CAMP 

MAY 15  3RD-5TH  FIELD DAY AT MICHIANA CHRISTIAN CAMP 
  JUNIOR HIGH CURRICULUM MEETING, 6:00 - 7:00 PM 
  HIGH SCHOOL CURRICULUM MEETING, 7:15 - 8:15 PM 

MAY 20  BAND PERFORMING AT THE STATE CAPITOL (8th - 11th grade band members) 

MAY 23-26 NO SCHOOL - MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND 

POPPIN' POPCORN. This hybrid fundraiser allows families to share a link for online orders and/or you can use the 

paper form. Money and order forms are due back to the school on Friday, May 9th. Families, please fill out the top 

portion of the order form to ensure you receive your orders. Checks should be made payable to Grace Christian 

School. FYI: If using the online option, please follow the instructions in your fundraiser packet. Any orders placed 

online do not need to be added to the paper form and money does not need to be collected. Please contact Rebecca 

Dill at rdill@gcspatriots.com with any questions.  

ELEMENTARY MUSICAL.  Our TK - 5th graders will present their rendition of “A Not-So-Terrible 

Parable” on Friday, May 9th at 9:00 AM & 7:00 PM. Click on this link for a special promotional 

video made by a few of the cast members.  

BLOOD DRIVE.  The Student Council is hosting a blood drive here at the school this Monday, May 5 from 2:00-5:00 

PM. Sign up for your time slot today! See page 2 for details. 

SCHOOL-WIDE FIELD TRIP TO THE BASEBALL GAME.  On Thursday, May 7th, students should report to school at the 

usual time. We are planning to leave the school at 9:45AM to head out to Four Winds Field in South Bend for the 

Cubs game. We plan to return to the school by 3:00pm. Thank you to those of you who have set aside time to provide 

transportation for this event!  

SECONDARY CURRICULUM MEETINGS.  As outlined in the April Communiqué, curriculum has been chosen for our 

secondary students for 2025-26. On Thursday, May 15, GCS will hold two meetings to introduce them to you. The 

junior high meeting is scheduled for 6:00 - 7:00 PM, followed by the high school meeting at 7:15 - 8:15 PM. 

LET US KNOW YOUR PLAN FOR 25-26.  Parents, if you haven’t done so already, please use this link to fill out the 

“Intent to Return” short survey. Whether you plan to come back or not, and even if you are still deciding, we need to 

hear from you. Please submit as soon as possible. Thank you. 

CRUISE-IN ON MAY 30.  Last year’s Cruise-In was so much fun, the Student Council is doing it again! Spread the 

word and share the event with the car enthusiasts in your lives. See page 3 for more information. 

GOLF OUTING ON MAY 31.  Register your golf team today! See page 4 for details, and 

remember to share it with your golfing buddies! 
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